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(L STARS TALK TO GPS

On Wednesday last week years 3-6 had a very special visit from 4 people in the NRL:
Alex Prout, Simon Hartas, David Gower (Paramatta Eels) and Kezie Apps (lllawarra
Dragons) who gave a great, engaging talk to students about relilience, support
networks, and gratitude.

They spoke about who their support networks are in the NRL and then made us think
about who our support networks are in our own lives and who gets us through the
highs and lows, which are all part of life. They encouraged us to reach out for help
whenever we need support and said that it's okay to ask for help.

We watched some videos which showed NRL players talking about what they are
grateful for, and then we all thought about what gratitude is and how it can really be
good to practice gratitude in our daily lives.

Coming up at Coonabarabran Public Schbol |

Tuesdays STAGE 2 Swimming for sport town pool
Fridays STAGE 3 Swimming for sport town pool
Tuesday 2nd - Thursday 4th of March Montage School Photos

Wednesday 24th March McGoldrick Cup

Thursday 25th March Grandparents Day (virtual experience)






KE Annabele Milligan Being a friendly and caring class member

K Edith Dakic Being absolutely delightful every minute of every day!

iR Arjay Niass-Gall Trying his best in all tasks and showing enthusiasm in learning
/2T Lewis Brown Being a wonderful member of 1/2 Kookaburras

2M MNyah Walker Always following the PBL values

Your school now has a FREE app
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Kindergarten Gilaas Class Focus

What a wonderful Start to School.

The 2034 school leavers in KC Gilaas have had a wonderful start to their
school life. Each morning we start our day with 10 minutes on the equipment,
where we strengthen our gross motor skills and socialise with our peers.
Then it is off to the class room for some hard work and games. We are
achieving great heights with our sounds and even know a few sight words.
We have been learning to write and recognise numbers to 20 and becoming
nighly accomplished counters specializing in counting backwards. We are
learning all about the school's PBL values including learning to be respectful,
safe and kind. We practice this at every opportunity.

The best part of the day is a bit of free play at the end when we get to play
with the fantastic busy box that Mr McMillian made especially for us. The
favourite part of the busy box is the safe and he promised he has left a
surprise in there for when we crack the code next week.

Mrs. Clifton.
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